4/19/24, 10:23 AM Mail - Powell.Eric@marshalltexas.net

RE: Streetscaping on Washington post

Anna Lane

Fri 1/19/2024 4:32 PM

To:Eric Powell <Powell Eric@marshalltexas.net>;

Maybe a Redbud Merlot would help @

Anna

From: Eric Powell <Powell.Eric@marshalltexas.net>
Sent: Friday, January 19, 2024 3:11 PM

To: Anna Lane <alane@marshalltexas.net>
Subject: RE: Streetscaping on Washington post

Everyone needs to pay more attention to me when | talk (EF Hutton). The trees will be Redbud Merlot (not the wine) same

as the 200 block of N Washington.

Eric G. Powell, PE

Director of Public Works & Utilities
City Engineer

903-935-4489

City of Marshall

PO Box 698

Marshall, TX 75671

From: Anna Lane

Sent: Friday, January 19, 2024 2:57 PM

To: Eric Powell <Powell.Eric@marshalltexas.net>
Subject: RE: Streetscaping on Washington post

I’'m shook.

What variety of trees? | should pay more attention to you when you talk.

Anna

From: Eric Powell <Powell.Eric@marshalltexas.net>
Sent: Friday, January 19, 2024 1:14 PM

To: Anna Lane <alane@marshalltexas.net>; Terrell Smith <Smith.Terrell@marshalltexas.net>; Lacy Burson

<burson.lacy@marshalltexas.net>
Subject: RE: Streetscaping on Washington post

The only change is it is 120 days per block and there are two blocks so the actual projected completion date is late August

not May. | misspoke at the Council meeting.
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4/19/24, 10:23 AM Mail - Powell.Eric@marshalltexas.net

Eric G. Powell, PE

Director of Public Works & Utilities
City Engineer

903-935-4489

City of Marshall

PO Box 698

Marshall, TX 75671

From: Anna Lane

Sent: Friday, January 19, 2024 12:34 PM

To: Eric Powell <Powell.Eric@marshalltexas.net>; Terrell Smith <Smith.Terrell@marshalltexas.net>; Lacy Burson
<burson.lacy@marshalltexas.net>

Subject: Streetscaping on Washington post

For your review and input before posting on Facebook:

Upon approval of City Council at their December 2023 meeting, the Downtown Streetscaping Project continues this week
with the 300/400 block of North Washington.

The results of this project will include:
= Upgrades to ADA ramps to make the sidewalks walking and wheelchair-friendly
Installation of storm pipes/drains to keep water out of businesses during flooding

Create continuity of community appearance from the Courthouse to Highway 80
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Intersections will be closed as work is being completed. This portion of the project is expected to be completed by May
2024,

Attached are some pics | have to show examples of the 100/200 block of Houston, current state of a sidewalk, and the pic of
death of a tree this morning to use or not use as deemed appropriate.

Anna Lane

Director of Community & Neighborhood Services
City of Marshall e 401 S. Alamo Blvd. e Marshall, Texas 75670
(903) 935-4419 office » (903) 930-3381 cell

MARSHALL
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